
As we have continued to track developments concerning COVID-19, both locally and 
globally, and after gathering as much information as possible from the offices of the 
President of the United States, the Governor of Kentucky, the CDC, and our local health 
department, our Elders, through much prayer and discussion have made a decision 
concerning our procedure should someone within the church family contact COVID-19.  

* We will notify the church family that there is a positive case. 
* Each week we sketch a seating chart based on where attendees sit, we will 

use that as our contact tracing and inform those families sitting nearby of the 
situation. 

* Even with a positive case, we WILL continue to worship OUTSIDE.  
* However, should the weather force us indoors, we will NOT gather in-person 

on those Sundays, but will instead be online only. Facebook Live at 10am. 
* If we have a positive case, depending on weather we could potentially be 

online for 2 consecutive Sundays (14 day period).  

These are unprecedented times. Our Elders are doing what they feel is in the best interest 
of our church family. They are attempting to care for and protect the flock, while practicing 
responsibility and being a loving neighbor while finding an appropriate balance of gathering 
together when sensible. 
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